## DELEGATION 2022 OCTOBER 03

From: WebAdmin@burnaby.ca < WebAdmin@burnaby.ca >

Sent: Tuesday, August 30, 2022 3:20 PM

To: Clerks < <u>Clerks@burnaby.ca</u>>

Subject: Webform submission from: Appear as a Delegation #74

**CAUTION:** This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. **The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email.** If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to <a href="mailto:phishing@burnaby.ca">phishing@burnaby.ca</a>

Submitted on Tue, 08/30/2022 - 15:20 Submission # 74

Submitted values are:

What meeting would you like to appear at?

Council

Name

Carol-Ann Flanagan

Organization name (if applicable)

The Society to End Homelessness in Burnaby.

Title (if applicable)

**Executive Director** 

**Address** 

Burnaby .

Phone number



carolannf@burnabyhomeless.org

Speaker(s)

Carol-Ann Flanagan

## Reason for appearance

We would like to present a power point displaying the success in of the 2 Pop-Up Cooling Stations that The Society to End Homelessness in Burnaby operated this last summer season.

Copy: Chief Administrative Officer
GM Corporate Services
GM Planning & Development
GM Community Safety